Technology and biodiversity
New technologies are playing a crucial role in helping protect New Zealand’s unique biodiversity by controlling pests and supporting the country’s goal of becoming predator-free. Innovations like smart traps, GPS tracking, and remote monitoring systems are being used to detect and target harmful pests such as rats, stoats, and possums more effectively. These technologies help reduce the number of pests without harming other wildlife, allowing native plants and animals to thrive. For example, smart traps can automatically alert pest control teams when a pest is caught, reducing the need for frequent checks. Additionally, genetic tools are being researched to develop pest-specific poisons or biological controls, making pest management more precise and less harmful to the environment. By using these new technologies, New Zealand is taking big steps towards its predator-free goal, which will help protect its unique ecosystems for future generations.


New technologies are helping protect New Zealand’s unique wildlife by controlling pests and working towards the goal of being predator-free. New tools like smart traps, GPS tracking, and remote monitoring systems help find and manage pests such as rats, stoats, and possums. These technologies make pest control more accurate and less harmful to other animals. For example, smart traps can send alerts when a pest is caught, so pest control teams don’t have to check them all the time. Researchers are also exploring new ways to control pests, like using special poisons that target only harmful animals. These new technologies are helping New Zealand protect its native species and move closer to a predator-free future.

